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Manager's Introduction

As we fully step into spring, we are loving the warmer weather and lighter evenings.
We look forward to time spent outdoors, enjoying our garden and getting out and
about in the community.

In this newsletter, we are pleased to share with you some of our recent activities and
event highlights, so sit back, relax and enjoy.

If you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters just let us
know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up

Best wishes, 

Georgina & Mhairi
Home Management

Save The Date

Upcoming Events

We have some exciting events lined up for the coming weeks, including school and
nursery visits, the Gaelic Choir, Sandy Orr and the Fiddlers, a visit from the wildlife
sanctuary, and therapy ponies. While the dates are yet to be confirmed, we
encourage everyone to keep an eye out for further updates.
 

Springtime Gardening

Spring has finally arrived, and the daffodils are blooming in full glory. At Etive House,
we have also been busy planting sunflowers and potatoes. We are thrilled to see the
garden come to life after a long and cold winter.

Easter Celebrations

As part of our Easter celebrations, our residents have enjoyed a visit from the Easter
Bunny himself alongside some seasonal arts and crafts! 

We also welcomed some the spring lambs to our home. Our residents and staff
would like to thank Eilidh and Duncan for bringing in these lovely lambs. Thanks also
to Janette and Janice for assisting.

Fun-Filled Activities

We have had a busy few months with various activities to keep everyone amused.
Our residents enjoyed weekly activities playing bingo, Zumba, church service, sing-
songs, domino matches, quizzes and a new book club. We also had a therapy pet
visit from Honey, visits from the school children, high tea at the Pier house, daily
walks in the walking group and a visit from Sandy Orr and the Fiddlers. We have
been baking too. The list just goes on and on...

Reviews & Feedback

We would like to take this opportunity to thank all the families and friends for their
feedback from the recent questionnaire. We have displayed the outcomes on our

YOU SAID/ WE DID boards and appreciate all your ongoing support.
 

We would greatly appreciate all feedback, reviews or suggestions you may have.
Please contact us directly or leave a review through the links below:

Carehome.co.uk Reviews

Google Reviews

Keeping In Touch

Make sure to check out our Etive House Care Home Facebook Page and give us a
Like! We love to share photographs of what we have been up to recently on this

platform.
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